
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 2/07/2024 1:24:18 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

02/07/2024

MR John Newman
30 Mactier ST
Narrabeen NSW 2101

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

Hi, Regarding the DA2024/0622 for a cafe/restaurant in the new clubhouse. I completely
support this as it not just for golf patrons but for the benefit of future sports groups. It would
also benefit the local community by providing an area to relax and enjoy good company.

Regards
John Newman




